
 

March 18, 2025 

Dear Director of Guidance and whom this may concern,  

Dutch Hill Farm Market & Meat Shoppe is offering a scholarship to one  
student, in the minimum amount of $2,000.00. 

In order for a student to apply for this scholarship they must write a 
one page essay on what patriotism means to them. The student must 
be using the funds towards a vocational, trades program or entering 
into military service.  

Applications must be received by May 28, 2025 to be considered. 
Students must submit by email to dutchhillfarm@yahoo.com.  

 

Please ensure that applicants include email addresses, cell phone 
and home phone numbers. Scholarships will be  

awarded at Awards Night on June 9, 2025.  

Thank you in advance for forwarding this application to any 
interested students.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
Matthew Carney 
Owner of Dutch Hill Farm Market & Meat Shoppe 
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